29th July, 1925.

Dear ir. Keith,
I am in receipt of your letter of
yesterday's date respecting the First Intry Reports and
certificates for the Steamer "LA PERLA", and have to
say that the duplicate certificates have already been put in k 45
bhand, With kindest regaxds,
Yours faithfully,

Di HQ Ke:th; ;Esq".
LIVIRPOOL,
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